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NBM Brought Connections, Learning & Fun 

 
The recent National Builder Meeting in Orlando was a huge success — thank you to all who were able to 
join us! 
 
We spent three days together 
learning from each other through 
speakers, breakout sessions, 
tradeshow vendors and numerous 
individual discussions.  
 
And, there was plenty of fun — 
golf, live music, and entertainment. 
Most importantly though, we were 
able to recognize our Builders for 
their success over the past few 
years.  
 
Thanks to the generosity of those in 
attendance, through the golf 
tournament and a silent auction, 
we raised funds in support of the 
Gary Sinise Foundation and their R.I.S.E. initiative, which builds specially adapted, smart-technology 
homes for our nation’s most severely wounded veterans and first responders.  
 

 
We are truly grateful to be able to celebrate our amazing partnerships. 

We are Stronger Together. 
 
 
 

https://vimeo.com/930391882/67ac56a492?share=copy

